
 
 

 

Book your child's FREE PLACE in the HAF programme! 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Premier Education are thrilled to announce that we will be hosting a Holiday Activity Camp 
at Linden Primary School this Christmas Holidays as part of the Holiday Activities and Food 
Programme 2023, funded by the Department for Education through Leicester City Council. 
This wonderful opportunity is available to eligible children, and the best part is, attendance 

is entirely FREE! 

The Government has launched this nationwide initiative to support families whose children 
receive benefit-related free school meals. The programme not only allows children to take 
part in an array of different activities but also ensures that each child receives a healthy 
lunch every day. 

With us at Premier Education, your child will have the chance to try new experiences, make 
friends, have fun, and stay active. We will be offering lots of opportunities to take part in 
sports such as, Dodgeball, Archery, Football, Tennis, and much more. They can also get 
creative in arts and crafts or discover their green fingers in gardening projects as well as 
other enrichment activities so that there is something for everyone to enjoy! 

Within the programme lunch will be provided each day however, we kindly ask that children 
bring their own drinks, preferably water, and wear appropriate clothing for physical 
activities. If your child prefers, they can bring their own packed lunch. 

 

Location: Linden Primary School 

Dates: Tuesday, 2nd January – Friday, 5th January 2023 (4 days in total) 

Times: 9:00 AM to 3:30 PM 

Ages: 5-11 years old (boys and girls of all abilities) 

 

 

Please view next page for information on how to book…  

 



 
 

 

 

Booking your child's FREE PLACE in the HAF programme is simple: 

 

1. Visit families.leicester.gov.uk and click on 'Holiday Activities and Food Programme.' 

 

2. Select 'Search for a programme provider' and choose Linden Primary School as your 
venue of choice. 

 

3. Click on 'Complete the Holiday Activities and Food Programme registration form' 
and follow the straightforward steps. 

 

4. Your child's place will be confirmed after the bookings close on 5th December 2023. 
You will receive an email confirmation from Premier Education to confirm you have 
received a place.  

 

 

Please note that bookings OPEN on 20th November and CLOSE on 5th December, any 
bookings made after this date will not be accounted for. If you have any questions or need 
assistance, please feel free to email maston@premier-education.com. 

 

 

We look forward to seeing you over the Christmas break. 

Kind regards,  

The Premier Education Team 

 


